

O'LION TALES

Our March meeting was a celebration of St. Patrick's day with the appropriate dinner and decorations. Joining us were several spouses (and one very cute redheaded baby boy) and Wayne O'Lackey from Jackson Lions (it is my understanding Wayne will have to pay a fine at the Jackson meeting due to being photographed at our meeting).



Wayne O'Lackey of the Jackson Lions being fined by Wyman O'Dickerson. (If Wayne's on the front page is he fined double at Jackson?)

Andrea O'Danczyk holding one very cute redheaded baby boy (Max).





Chuck O'Swiderski, Paul O'Danczyk, and Francine O'Pogue going down the dinner line.







For 14 years Susan O'Flynn taught 7th grade which included a talk on Medieval Europe. Tonight she shared that presentation. Sue brought some examples of what her students did (Irish illuminated letters as a class project, as if in a monastery). She also brought some books, a 3 x 5 foot illuminated example from the Book of Kells, as well as a plate from her collection, and a real page from a 1475 hymnal.



Nancy O'Champlin was the proud winner of the Guinness raffle prize. Other raffle prize winners were Susan O'Flynn and guest Cynthia O'Greer.

Sutter Creek Lions Club - P.O. Box 71, Sutter Creek, CA 95685 Visit our website at <a href="www.suttercreeklions.org/email:"ww